
 
2012/01/12 
 
SUBJECT: CONFIDENTIALLITY REQUEST REGARDING FCCID: FSUGKZGZ 
 
REFERENCE: FCCID: FSUGKZGZ  Granted  08 Jan. 2007 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the commission’s Rules and our marketing 
department requirements. We hereby request confidentiality treatment of information 
accompanying this FCC ID as outlined below;  
 
Long Term:  
 Block Diagram.pdf 
 Schematic diagram.pdf 
  
 
The above material contains trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily 
released to the public. The public disclosure of these materials may be harmful to the 
applicant and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors.  
 
We are aware that these documents have been public on the FCC Website since 08 
Jan. 2007. 
 
The reason that this was not requested originally was that SRT made a mistake and 
we made a mistake in that we did not check on their work.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 

 
M.H.Lee 


